
 

 

 

 

 

 

Together we live and learn, we play 
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It has been another very busy week this week with all children in Yrs 1, 3, 4 and 5 having started their end of 

year assessments, which with the revised standards and national curriculum, is a challenge all children are 

meeting head on. We have also had 30 children taking part in ‘musicals’ theme dance show at the Cresset this 

week and they gave two fantastic performances once again. Finally, today we celebrated the Feast of Sacred 

Heart with a range of house based activities and a super performance of The Railway Children.  

 

Christ Jesus, you call us to follow you and to live our lives as you want us to. Help us to answer that call even 

when it is hard and to help one another. Amen. 

Mr Cooper 

Head of School  

 

Weekly Attendance 

Congratulations to Yr2 for having 100% attendance this week.  Our overall school attendance this week an 

amazing 98.9%. Meaning our school attendance so far is – 96.64%.  

 

Global Day 

On Friday 16
th

 June, we held our annual Global Day. The morning consisted of all the children travelling 

‘around the world’ and experiencing a typical school day for children all around the world.  In the afternoon 

we were once again overwhelmed with the level of support from parents who came to join with their children 

in celebrating their own culture. The afternoon was once again a huge success with dancing, food and 

celebrations being held. Thank you to all involved in the day, and finally special thanks to Ms Priddy for  

co-ordinating the event.  

 

Safety Notice 

It has come too our attention that a small number of parents and families are not aware of the law regarding 

car seats for children other than babies. To avoid any issues and accidents I strongly encourage you all to have 

a look at the link below to remind yourselves. 

https://www.gov.uk/child-car-seats-the-rules 

 

Dance Show 

On Wednesday and Thursday we took our ‘Revolting Children’ to participate in The Cresset’s Primary Dance 

show. We were blown away with the children’s professionalism and were inundated with positive comments 

about both their performance and behaviour. A huge well done to all the children who took part in the 

performances. 

 



RSE – Year 5 and 6 

On Thursday 29
th

 June at 3.30pm in the Year 5 classroom, we will be holding a short meeting for Year 5 and 

Year 6 parents regarding the forthcoming Relationships and Sex Education sessions. This is an opportunity for 

parents to see the materials that will be shared and ask any questions you may have. 

 

SnapChat Map 

We have been made aware of a new feature o the social media platform Snapchat which allows the exact 

location of users to be shared/found. I strongly urge you to look at the link below if you have children using 

snapchat to know how to safely monitoring their settings.  

https://www.bustle.com/p/how-to-disable-the-snap-map-snapchats-newest-social-feature-66160 

 

Parish Family Evening 6pm- 8.30pm Friday 30
th

 June 2017 

Come & join us for a Fun Evening of Activities in the Parish Hall & Gardens for all the family, including table 

tennis, table football, table top pool/billiards, netball, quiz, beetle drive plus much more. Entrance cost is only 

£1 per adult/child which includes food (burgers/hotdogs) & drinks plus all the activities 

 

St Felix Seniors Group  

For your information there is a seniors group that meets Tuesday afternoons 2.00pm-4.30pm in the hall. All 

senior citizens are welcome.  

 

Parent and toddler group at St Oswald’s 

For your information there is a parent and toddler group that meet every Wednesday morning from 10.30am 

at St Oswald’s church hall.   

 

School Notice Boards 

Please look out on our school notice boards for the latest FOSH minutes, governor minutes, weekly newsletter 

and general school updates.  

 

Ofsted Parent View  

Parent View gives you the chance to tell us what you think about your child’s school. Parent View asks for your 

opinion on 12 aspects of your child’s school, from the quality of teaching to behaviour. A screencast 

demonstrating how to register and complete a survey on Parent View is available on the website 

www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk  By sharing your views, you’ll be helping us to further improve as a school. 

 

Summer Term Dates - 2017 

26-6-17 Year 6 visit to Walsingham 

29-6-17 9.30 Whole School Mass– St Peter and St Paul  

4-7-17 Yr5/6 Science Day 

6-7-17 9.15 Mass Yr3/4 – First Holy Communion Celebration Mass 

7-7-17 Summer Fayre 

12-7-17 School Reports Out 

13-7-17 Move up Day 

13-7-17 9.15 Mass Yr5/6 

17-7-17 Open Evening 3.30 – 4.30pm 

17-7-17 Yr6 Leavers Party 4.30pm  

18-7-17 Yr6 Leavers Mass 9.15 

19-7-17 Last Day  

 


